
 
 

Town of Monroe 
Po Box 63  

Monroe, N.H. 03771 
Phone 603-638-2644 

Fax 603-638-2021 
Email: monroeselectmen@monroenh.org 
BUDGET HEARING MEETING MINUTES 

February 6, 2024 
 

Selectmen Present: Oren Remick John Blanchard, Justin Bradshaw, 
 
The meeting was called to order at 6:55 p.m. by Oren Remick. 
 
Oren began by reviewing the proposed budget for the Town.  The following items were questioned and 
discussed: 
 

1. Professional Services under Financial Administration.   This year, the Professional Services budget 
under the Financial Administration was overspent.  Projects for this line item included:  website 
redesign, hiring of an IT company due to cybersecurity, and revisions to the Tax Maps for the newly 
redesigned website – tax maps will be available on the website. 
  

2. Municipal Building under Building Maintenance was overspent   A new Pellet boiler was installed at the 
Municipal  Building.  A rebate was received by is show under income. 
 

3. A question regarding how much money the Town gets for recycling was asked.  Justin explained that the 
Town does not receive income as everything is taken to Littleton.  This also helps to keep the costs 
down. 
 

The Warrant Articles were also reviewed and discussed.  The Optional Veterans Tax Credit was discussed.  A 
Petition Warrant Article was submitted with enough signatures to be placed in the Warrant articles.  This 
Petition Article also deals with the Optional Veterans Tax Credit. 
 
There being no further questions, Oren moved to adjourn the meeting, Justin seconded the motion and the 
meeting adjourned at 8:35 p.m. 

Respectfully Submitted,    
Diane Gibson Smith, Administrative Assistant 
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